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Auburn Enrollment Up for Start of New School Year

(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education begins a new school year Thursday with a half-day
session. Dismissal will be at 11:30 a-m. Superintendent Kevin Reiman reported to the Board
Monday night that enrollment will be up to start the new school year. 866 students are expected to
begin the school year. That is an increase of approximately 15 students.

Over the summer the competition gymnasium at the High School has undergone a facelift. The
40-year old gym will be ready to go on Thursday. Banners need to be hung and a couple of items
with the volleyball standards are to be completed.

Monday night the Board approved an option enrollment waiver for a student and updated some
policies. A report was received from the Post Prom Committee, a group looking for a new
chairperson.

Family Consumer Science Teacher Kandi Rohrs also presented information to the Board on an
Federal Food and Drug Administration — National Science Teachers Association Program she has
been participating in. Rohrs attended a program in Washington D.C. this summer and will head to
California in December for more on the program.

An executive session was held. Personnel and legal issues were discussed. The topics were
unrelated.
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